
Dear Parents/Guardians,

PTA SECRET SANTA GIFT BUYING DAY

After the success of previous years the PTA are again holding their annual
Secret Santa gift buying day on Thursday 7th December. There will be staff
and members of the PTA on hand to help your child purchase their gifts.
For those who don’t know, this event gives children the opportunity to buy
a gift for a family member(s). The children love being able to surprise their
loved ones.

Each gift is priced at £2.50 per item and limited to 2 gifts per pupil.

Should you wish your child to purchase a gift for someone in the family, please make your
payment of either £2.50 or £5.00 on Parent Pay. This needs to be done by Friday 17th November
so PTA can purchase the correct amount of gifts.

Thank you.

Miss Reid
Assistant Head


